MINUTES OF SITE VISIT MEETINGS

July 23, 2019

37 Old Outermost Road

Present: Chair, Steve Sollog; Vice Chair, Karen Tosh; members: Jack Riemer, Paul Kiernan and Peter Herridge.

The Board met at the site at approximate 2:40 pm. Ben Zehnder, lawyer for the applicant, escorted the Board around the property and matched building stakes to the plan. He also showed the Board where the septic system was to be located.

The Board proceeded to 16 Glacier Drive.

Present: Chair, Steve Sollog; Vice Chair, Karen Tosh; members: Jack Riemer, Peter Herridge, Paul Kiernan and Bruce Boleyn.

The applicant and owner, Mr. Lucy, escorted the Board. He pointed out where decks and ramps would be constructed. He also showed the Board where the electrical service connected to separate meters. Board members asked him to describe the innovative septic system, and Chair Sollog suggested it would be helpful to describe the system at the meeting on 7-24 so that others would have the benefit of the knowledge.

Site visits concluded at approximately 3:40 p.m.

Steve Sollog, Planning Board Chair

Office of Town Clerk
Treasurer – Tax Collector

AUG 15 2019

Received TOWN OF TRURO